
Dear parent / carer

We have been made aware that there is an emergency closure in place near St Nicholas Avenue on Hessle Road due to a 
burst water main. This affects students who travel on the H4 school bus. Diversions are in place for this service which will 
divert down Summergroves Way. 

Please HERE for amended route map.

Regards,
The Hessle Academy

Email to parents 

https://consortiumtrust.sharepoint.com/:i:/s/HHS-AdminTeam-Admin/EVDXdj0k20lHsN3g__qK8VABPsi25VNcUyjI_o9cGXyShg?e=m3JX0E

